STUDENT VISUAL ART + VIDEO CONTEST

Students, we want to hear from you!

The Catholic Schools Office and Office of Faith Formation
are sponsoring a contest, open to all students from K-12,
using art or video. From paints and crayons to music videos
and webisodes. All are welcome as submissions.

All submissions should demonstrate or respond to:
Eucharist, what does it mean to you?

Deadline: March 17, 2023

More info: ErieRCD.org/art.html \f\ARl\S\/\
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